
City of Philadelphia

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice

The Committee on Fiscal Stability and Intergovernmental Cooperation of the Council of the City of 

Philadelphia has CANCELLED a Public Hearing on Tuesday, December 10, 2024, at 1:00 PM, in Room 

400, City Hall, to hear testimony on the following items:

240886 Resolution authorizing the Committee on Fiscal Stability and Intergovernmental 

Cooperation to hold quarterly hearings that include monthly reporting requirements, to 

discuss the fiscal position and overarching social impact goals of the City, including and 

as related to the Five-Year Plan and the reporting requirements set forth in the 

Quarterly City Manager’s Report (“QCMR”) and as submitted to the Pennsylvania 

Intergovernmental Cooperation Authority (“PICA”).

THIS MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on Fiscal Stability and Intergovernmental 

Cooperation, open to the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed items.

Copies of the foregoing items are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, City 

Hall.
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